
Dear all participants of  ISSBD Workshop 

 

As now, Thailand is in a period of mourning following the passing of 
His Majesty King Bhumibol Adulyadej. The Workshop committee 
would like to suggest all participants to wear in black clothing as a 
sign of mourning. This is not required of visitors but if possible, they 
should wear somber and respectful clothing when in public. 

 

Thank you for your understanding on this matter and hope to see you 
soon in Thailand. 


